
 

 
BACKHOE REPORT : JUNE 2021 
The following report summarizes active construction projects around Park City. This report is online at www.parkcity.org 
Please contact Community Engagement Liaison, Lynn Ware Peek at lwp@parkcity.org or 435.615.5201 with questions. 
 
 

 
PROJECT PHASE LEGEND 
 
 

PROJECT 
NAME 

SR-248 Transmission Water Line Improvement Project 
   Transmission Lines Phase 2 (Hwy 248)   
   Snow Creek Drive to Hotel Park City  
   Kearns Blvd water line work  
   Park Avenue: Thaynes Canyon to Squatters  

 
CONSTRUCTION 
DATES 

 
 

 
CONTACT 
INFORMATION 

Griffin Lloyd  
Public Utilities Engineer Griffin.Lloyd@parkcity.org 435.615.5323 

 
 

PROJECT DETAILS  
 
Crews will continue to install water lines in Snow Creek Drive this week. Snow Creek Drive will remain closed 
during the week and opened to one way by the weekend.  Crews are also replacing curb and sidewalk 
along Kearns Blvd, sidewalk closures will remain until concrete is poured and cured.  All sidewalk closures will 
be on the South side of Kearns Blvd, none on the North. 
Upcoming: Crews will be boring a section of the two water lines beneath Hwy 224 beginning the week of 
June 21. No traffic impacts are expected, but some shoulder closures and entries into Squatters and Hotel 
Park City will be Impacted. Crews will install the remainder of the pipe on Park Avenue following the boring 
completion. 
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